
 
 

The Children’s Tabligh Committee                                                                                              Shahr Ramadan Workshops 2017 

 

Dear Community Members, 

Salam alaikum. 

The CTC’s Sahr Ramadan workshops took place once again this year and by the grace of 

Allah (swt) were bigger and better than ever before. We had over 200 children registered and 

while we didn’t have a 100% turn out, the attendance varied between 160-180 children per 

session, which is a lot more than we had last year. 

 

 

The topic for this year for the older children was Nahjul Balagha, they were even given Nahjul 

Balagha books as Eid presents which were kindly sponsored by generous donors. They 

learned about Taqwa and the power of Dua. The little ones learned about being thankful to 

Allah (swt) and about His beautiful creations. The teachers worked very hard to plan these 

lessons which were delivered in a way that kept the children excited and enthralled 

throughout. 
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The volunteer turnout for this year was also higher than it’s ever been, our volunteer database 

served its purpose and we were able to recruit new volunteers and contact registered 

volunteers easily. We had almost 100 volunteers in total, with teachers, helpers and 

coordinators working hard behind the scenes and at the forefront to make sure workshops 

ran smoothly.  

 

To wrap up the 

workshops and in aid 

of Ramadan Relief, 

we held an Eid Platter 

Decorating 

competition. We had 

lots of entries for the 

competition and the 

judges had a very 

difficult choice to 

make to choose the 

winners. The winning 

entries were auctioned 

and we raised lots of 

money for a good 

cause. A big thanks 

and well done to all 

those who took part! 

 

We’d like to thank all the volunteers for their hard work, the parents who sent their children to 

the workshops and patiently abided by our guidelines and the Executive Committee for their 

continued support and guidance.  

We are also extremely grateful to all our donors, the workshops would not have been such a 

success without their invaluable donations. May Allah (swt) grant their Marhumeen a lofty 

place in Jannah. Ameen. 

Al Fateha. 

With duas, 
The Children’s Tabligh Committee 
 


